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RIX’S CREEK SOUTH CONTINUATION  
OF MINING PROJECT (SSD 6300) 

 

4 October 2019 
 

This afternoon (Friday 4 October 2019) a Statement of Reasons for Decision, Development Consent 
and media release were published on the Independent Planning Commission’s website indicating 
that a determination had been made in respect of the Rix’s Creek South Continuation of Mining 
Project (SSD 6300).  
 
That material has now been removed from the Commission’s website, as the Commission has 
determined that the purported determination was not valid.  
  
As such, no determination of this state significant development application has yet been made. 
  
The stated deadline for written comments in relation to additional information from the 
Department of Planning, Industry & Environment (dated 24 September 2019) (the Additional 
Information), which was published on the Commission’s website, did not lapse until 5pm today.  
  
The Commission has decided to extend this deadline in order to provide any person who wishes to 
comment on the Additional Information with adequate time in which to do so.  
 
As such, the revised deadline for comment on the Additional Information is Midday (12pm AEDT) 
on 11 October 2019.  
 
Any comment received prior to this date (including those already received) will be taken into 
account by the Commission in making its determination. 
  
The Commission will publish its determination in due course.  
 
There will be no further comment in relation to this matter.  
 
 

(END OF STATEMENT) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

STATEMENT 

https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/resources/pac/media/files/pac/projects/2019/06/rixs-creek-south-continuation-of-mining-project-ssd-6300/additional-information-from-dpie-24-september-2019/letter-to-commission-re-additional-queries--sept-19_redacted.pdf
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